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Good afternoon, 

 
GFNorte announces the publication of the Summary of Resolutions adopted in the Annual 
General Shareholders' Meeting held on April 29th, 2024.  
  
Don't hesitate to contact us with comments or questions.     
 
Best Regards, 

GFNorte  
Investor Relations 

investor@banorte.com  
+52 (55) 16.70.22.56 – Mexico City  
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